
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
 

MEETING DATE: June 12, 2025 
 
FROM:  Madeline Dessert, General Manager 
    
SUBJECT: Authorize Sponsorship Request from Sheriff’s Activities League 

ISSUE: 
 
Shall the Board of Directors authorize a sponsorship request from Sheriff’s Activities League for 
their Child Spree? 

BACKGROUND: 

The Sheriff’s Athletic League has submitted a request for a donation in support of their annual 
Child Spree event. This community-focused initiative is designed to assist children from low-
income families by providing essential back-to-school supplies and clothing. Through the event, 
participating children are given the opportunity to shop for new clothes and school materials, 
helping them start the academic year with confidence and dignity. The program aims to ease the 
financial burden on families while promoting positive engagement between youth and local law 
enforcement. The attached letter has more details on this initiative. The program will sponsor a 
total of five(5) Heber Students.  

FISCAL IMPACT:  

Sponsorship levels range from $125 to $3,125.00 

Staff Recommendation: Sponsor all Five(5) students at $125 Each for a Total of $625. 

ALTERNATIVES: 

1. Do not sponsor Child Spree 
2. Provide alternative direction to staff 

 

Respectfully,  

Madeline Dessert 

General Manager 

 



Attachments: Sponsorship Request Sheriff’s Activities League 
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